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Trever M. Fulton

From: richard burns <rebelpa18@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 11:39 AM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: Wed . April 3rd HEARING

Dear Chairman BIRCH & members of resources committee,please put in the document packet for Wed. April 3rd hearing 
on SB87 as a letter of support. 
               Sincerly, Richard Burns , an Alaska Resident & hunter 


